
 
Warmest Wishes 

 The holiday season is the perfect time to extend warm wishes to your 
customers.  Whether the center is open for business or anxiously 
awaiting that day to come, remind the customers just how much they 
mean and how much their business is appreciated.   

If you haven’t listened to our most recent Beyond the Frame Live 
interview with Tim Morrow, President and CEO of the San Antonio 
Zoological Society, take time to listen as Tim shares his story on the 
eagerness that locals have to help the icons of the community survive 
these tough times.  We are all in this together and together we will 
survive and come out stronger and better than ever before. 

As a token of our appreciation for being a loyal QubicaAMF customer 
we have provided a Warmest Wishes MMS Ad and Warmest Wishes 
Facebook Post so you can share with your customers.   

 

 

 

  

 

https://youtu.be/m1Swcs4olJE
https://youtu.be/m1Swcs4olJE
https://bit.ly/WarmestWishesMMS
https://bit.ly/warmestwishesFB
https://bit.ly/warmestwishesFB

